
 

 

 

 

 

Students off Monday, back to school Tuesday 
The COVID-19 (coronavirus) certainly has created concerns for everyone. I want to 

ensure our school community that we are in constant communication with our counties’ 
health offices and we are functioning on the most recent information being provided. 

At this time, there are no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our school district or 
county. However, we must plan for the potential of a long-term closing. 

I am announcing that this Monday, March 16, will be a conference day for all staff. 
All staff is required to report to the Auditorium at 8:15 a.m. Students will not report to 
school on Monday. Additionally, there will be an emergency Board of Education 
Meeting at 6:30 p.m. Monday in the Sherburne-Earlville Elementary School Library. 

Currently, students and staff are scheduled to report to school on Tuesday, March 
17, and each day thereafter, until such time the county health department directs the 
district to close school. In the event that we are required to close, we would potentially 
remain closed through the April break and return on April 14. 

Please know that the situation surrounding COVID-19 is fluid and may change our 
plans at any time. I encourage families to plan for a long-term closure, which includes 
your own childcare needs. I ask that everyone try to remain calm and, rest assured, 
I will keep you updated through robo calls, social media, and our website. 

Thank you, 

Eric Schnabl 
Sherburne-Earlville CSD 
Superintendent of Schools 
schnable@seonline.org 

Monday, March 16, 2020 
* Conference Day for Staff Only (report to Auditorium at 8:15 a.m.)
* No School for Students
* Emergency Board of Education Meeting (SEES Library, 6:30 p.m.)

Tuesday, March 17, 2020
* Regular School Day for All Staff and Students
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